
Open Evening
Parents of students in Years 5 and 6 are 
invited to join us with their child for our 
open evening to visit our faculties, speak 
with our staff and tour the academy.

There will be presentations by Karen Squire 
(Principal) and Alison Vann (Vice Principal) 
at 4.30pm, 5.30pm and 6.30pm. 

For Students in Years 5 and 6

Contact Details:
	 Main Street, Etwall, Derby, DE65 6LU

(	 01283 291018

	 johnportspencer.com

	 admin@johnportspencer.com

	 @JohnPortSpencer

	 facebook.com/JohnPortSpencer

Wednesday 28th September 2022

JOHN PORT SPENCER ACADEMY IS A GOOD SCHOOL
MAY 2022

MAY 2022

“The ambitious and demanding curriculum builds to prepare students very well for future learning and their next steps.”
“Teachers subject knowledge is strong.”
“The school is well led and managed.”

For more information and to book your place, 
please visit our website or scan the QR code:

  www.ticketsource.co.uk/jpsaboxoffice


